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DUDLEY GRANT MEMORIAL TRUST

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE UNIVERSITY OF THE WEST

INDIES: CARIBBEAN CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTRE, OPEN

CAMPUS AND SCHOOL OF EDUCATION, MONA CAMPUS

NOVEMBER

16 & 17

2017

CALL FOR POSTERS
Theme:

The Early Years -

Meeting the Needs of ALL Children

The annual Conference of the Dudley Grant Memorial Trust (DGMT) moves to Montego Bay in 2017 and goes international, with the theme: The Early Years – Meeting the Needs of ALL Children. The Trust hopes to attract leading local, regional and international researchers and practitioners in early childhood development to share their work with colleagues, while networking and exploring potential relationships and partnerships.

The DGMT invites students and teacher trainees across the Caribbean to grasp an opportunity to showcase their work by submitting a poster presentation for display and discussion at the Conference. The submission should address a topic which is in keeping with the theme of the Conference, and should be:
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1 THE WORK OF THE STUDENT OR TRAINEE;

2  RESEARCH OR PRACTICE ORIENTED.
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The ten (10) best submissions will be displayed at the Conference and the authors of these presentations will have their Conference registration fees sponsored.
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PLEASE NOTE: student or trainee whose work is selected will be required to pay their own transportation and accommodation cost.



SUBMISSION

DEADLINE

JUNE 26, 2017

EXTENDED TO AUGUST 31, 2017
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You may also complete the form below and submit via email to Mrs. Masie Wint at info@dudleygrantecd.org.jm  

Those students and teacher trainees whose posters have been selected for display will be notified by July 28th, 2017. 
Additional guidelines regarding the design and content of the posters will be provided to those selected.

Poster Proposal

Name of Presenter: 
Mailing address: 

Email address: 

Phone number:

Educational institution:

Title of poster:

Abstract describing the content of the poster (no more than 150 words):

How is your poster related to the conference theme: The Early Years – Meeting the Needs of ALL Children? (no more than 75 words):

Posters should be 36” x 42” and have a word count of 225-250 words. Further details and online poster submission can be found at: www.dudleygrantecd.org.jm 














